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Note for: Scott Buchan
Office of the Inspector General

From: Kathleen Schneider
Office of State Programs

Subject: Information request of February 18, 1994

I

i 1 have attached the following regulations per your request; Maryland, California,
! Tennessee and Nebraska. I am waiting for copies of the Louisiana and Iowa regulations

from the State. I have also attached copies of comment letters for portions of the
Nebraska, Iowa, and Louisiana regulations. I could find no records of detailed analysis
of the Tennessee or California regulation reviews. It is my understanding that Maryland
has just submitted draft regulations for NRC review last week. This review is presently
being coordinated by the Regional State Agreements Officer in Region I, Craig Gordon. As
soon as I complete my review of the Maryland files and receive the Louisiana and Iowa
regulations, I will forward that information to you. If you have any questions, please
contact me at 504-2320.

/Sj
Kathleen N. Schneider
Office of State Programs
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